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July 18, 2005 

Mary Rupp, Secretary of the Board 
NatlcwtaI Credit Union Adminiatration 
1775 Duke Street 
Alexandria. VA 22314-3428 

RE: Proposed Interpmth Rullng and Poky Statement No. 05-1 

Dear NCUA B ~ a d :  

This letter is written on h a l f  of MAX Federal C d h  Union and its members in wards 
to several pdides and produres as prupod in lRPS No. 05-1. The following topics 
with MAX Federal Credit Union comments are detailed betow: 

Camme&: We believe this requlmmm4 places an u m s s a r y  burden on 
the credit uniort. indiiuals e m  h.1 the sak of securities must 
provide compliance lo todl r u k  Impostxi by the Sewrim and Exchange 
Commission as wdi as comply WM tWmal Asmhtbn of Securities 
Dealem d e a  and regdab.  To subject a mdit unlon to mrsee the SEC 
and National AseuMton of Scwibs b a # m  aspect dmrnpfiance would 
only provide for a duplidion of e m  and m m w a t y  expense to the credit 
union. 

2. lRPS 05-1: Uml& nonmemb%rs iwestmwl i n m e  and expense to 5%. 

Comments: mi le this pmi~im of the mgutatbn should have no impact on 
MAX as a community &it union, w think it is necessary to provide some 
input on tt#, Issue. 
The five p e m t  ratto of n m m m b r  incwns to total gross income which the 
credit union can redve appears to be arbitrary and has no ma1 basis for the 
calculation of m m b t  Incam. The brokerjdeabr ean provide tracking of 
nonmember business and this infamatcon m l d  be used by the credit union 
to know the msta assodated with the m-me-r bualmss as well as know 
the extent of any hcom this budmss generates. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on IRPS 051 and I welcome any questions 
you may have. 


